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Please don’t give the green light to build SWC.
It will destroy our beautiful coastline (even more than A & B)
We don’t have the transport infrastructure to cope with the build.
It will cause even more long term damage to Leiston (which is already an awful town due to boom and bust
Sizewell Power Stations)
We also have the coastal erosion problems along this part of the coast.
Also think of the hundreds of years of mess another nuclear power station will create for the future generations.

Thank you
Graham Coulter
Suffolk resident.
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